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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

13/06/2019  07:03:532019/2701/P OBJ Edward Bagenal These telephone communication hubs have been proven to attract and facilitate drug dealers and users and 

we do not want them anywhere, let alone near our homes and schools. see here- 

https://www.eastlondonadvertiser.co.uk/news/tower-hamlets-council-want-free-calls-axed-at-inlink-kiosks-1-59

93767

13/06/2019  09:49:392019/2701/P OBJEMAIL Craig Duncan Strong objection!

Considering there is no need for telephone kiosks in this day and age and these plans serve no service to the 

community, rather only clutter up our already busy pavements with further eyesores - these plans should be 

rejected - strongly!
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